
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Our Ref TS/CT  

Your Ref  Leader’s Office 

Please Contact: Councillor Tim Swift Town Hall 

Telephone 01422 393127 Halifax 

Email: Councillor.TSwift@calderdale.gov.uk HX1 1UJ   

Date: 19 October 2017   
 
 

 Cllr Helen Hayden  
 Chair West Yorkshire Joint Health Scrutiny Committee  
 
 
 
 

Dear Councillor Hayden  
 
West Yorkshire Joint Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
At Calderdale Health and Wellbeing Board on 19 October a question, was asked by Colin 
Hutchinson, a Calderdale resident. I have attached the question. 
 
I explained to the Health and Wellbeing Board that there is a proper separation between the 
Health and Wellbeing Board and scrutiny functions. I did say that I would write to you 
forwarding Mr Hutchinson’s points. 
 
I do agree with Mr Hutchinson that the West Yorkshire Joint Health Scrutiny Committee has a 
valuable role to play in scrutinising the work of the West Yorkshire and Harrogate STP. 
 
I would be very grateful if you could let me know when the West Yorkshire Joint Health 
Scrutiny Committee plans to meet next and what you will be considering.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Tim Swift 
Leader of the Council 

  Chair, Calderdale Health and Wellbeing Board 
 

 
 

  Cc:  Steven Courtney, Principal Scrutiny Adviser, Leeds City Council 
 
 



  

 
 


